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Retirement in Japan and South Korea Masa Higo 2015-04-10 This book analyses reforms
to retirement policies in Japan and South Korea, especially in the context of rapid
population ageing. A defining feature of the labour markets and workplaces in these
two nations, and the lives of workers and families, is involuntary retirement at
relatively young ages. The book explains past developments and recent reforms of
retirement policies both in the two countries, as well as in a cross-national
comparative manner. At the core of the book is an examination of the social,
economic and political conflicts around retirement, such as between younger and
older workers, between employers and governments, and between employers and workers.
The policy recommendations offered apply not only to Japan and South Korea, but also
to other nations such as China. The volume is of value particularly for those
interested in labour markets and workplaces, population ageing and contemporary East
Asia, in addition to those studying retirement and pensions. Policymakers, business
leaders, worker organizations, researchers and students will benefit from the
insights about the past, present and future of retirement.
Strategic Management: Concepts and Cases: Competitiveness and Globalization Michael
A. Hitt 2014-01-01 Examine strategic management with the market-leading text that
sets the standard for the most intellectually rich, yet thoroughly practical,
analysis of strategic management today. Written by highly respected experts Hitt,
Ireland, and Hoskisson, STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT: COMPETITIVENESS AND GLOBALIZATION,
CONCEPTS AND CASES, Eleventh Edition, combines the latest cutting-edge research and
strategic management trends with ideas from some of today's most prominent scholars.
This is the only text that integrates the classic industrial organization model with
a resource-based view of the firm to give you a complete understanding of how
today's businesses use strategic management to establish a sustained competitive
advantage. A strong global focus and examples from more than 600 emerging and
leading companies place ideas into context within an inviting, practical
presentation. A wealth of learning features and more than 30 all-new compelling
cases examine a broad range of critical issues confronting managers today. Engaging
video cases, CengageNOW online learning tools, and a complete electronic business
library help keep your study current and relevant. STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT:
COMPETITIVENESS AND GLOBALIZATION provides the solid understanding you need to
effectively apply strategic management tools and techniques for increased
performance and tomorrow's competitive advantage. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
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subject.5 solved & 5 Self-Assessment Papers. • Strictly as per the latest syllabus,
blueprint & design of the question paper issued by Karnataka Secondary Education
Examination Board (KSEEB) for PUC exam. • Latest Board Examination Paper with Board
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BRICS and International Tax Law Peter Antony Wilson 2016-04-24 With the ongoing
expansion of outbound foreign direct investment (FDI) in the countries representing
the BRICS economic bloc (Brazil, Russia, India, China, and South Africa) – and with
all of them at the same time listed among the top seven countries plagued by tax
evasion and avoidance in the guise of illicit out ows – the ve governments, both
individually and through cooperative initiatives, have devised new international tax
strategies that are proving to be of great interest and value to other countries,
both developing and developed. The core of these strategies addresses the necessity
of stemming the out ow of revenue while strongly supporting FDI, both inbound and
outbound while complying with international obligations including those arising from
human rights laws. This book is the rst in-depth commentary on this new and evolving
area of international tax law. The detailed analysis covers the entire eld of BRICS
international tax law, considering topics such as the following: – information
exchange procedures and pitfalls; – response to the OECD’s Base Erosion and Pro tSharing (BEPS) initiative; – role of bilateral and multilateral double taxation
conventions including the Multilateral Instrument and the Bilateral Investment
Treaties; – thin capitalization; – transfer pricing; – controlled foreign
corporation rules; – shortcomings related to authorities’ limited manpower; –
international audit and investigation procedures; – the BRICS approach to residence
and mandatory and binding arbitration; and – the BRICS approach to shaping the
developing world’s international tax system. Notably, the author personally
conducted interviews with senior international representatives of the BRICS tax
authorities, as well as with leading BRICS academics and practitioners. Tax cases,
together with human rights and investment cases and administrative guidelines in all
ve countries are also included in the analysis. The study concludes with
recommendations for improving each of the ve countries’ tax law and procedures,
especially in the area of dispute resolution. The author’s goal is to extend the
existing body of knowledge of the BRICS’ international tax laws in order to assist
in developing an understanding of the BRICS approach to dealing with evasion and
avoidance: an approach which facilitates both outbound and inbound FDI, simpli es
tax authority administration and establishes a basis for resolving international
disputes which is compatible with sovereignty. In achieving this objective, the
author has produced a major work that is of immeasurable value to tax advisers,
government and governance of cials, academics and researchers both in developing
international taxation strategies and in helping to resolve disputes with tax
authorities.
Commerce YCT Expert Team 2022-23 TGT/PGT/LT Grade Commerce Chapter-wise Solved
Papers
Global Economic Cooperation Rajat Kathuria 2015-11-23 This book discusses issues
such as global financial crisis and global governance, food security, energy
sustainability, the global financial system, trade and protectionism, and growth and
employment. Since the outbreak of the financial as well as national debt crises in
the Euro zone, the focus of the G20 has shifted back to addressing short-term
issues. These issues range from the dynamic effects of global imbalances and the
appropriate degree of financial sector regulation to questions of austerity versus
growth and the lack of a comprehensive framework for managing the international
monetary system. A further issue is the relevance of the G20 agenda for emerging

market economies. Global economic recovery still remains fragile and downside risks
to global growth remain. Additionally, much of the agenda of the Seoul Development
Consensus for shared growth launched in 2010 has yet to be fulfilled. A key
discussion point in the book, therefore, is how to make a tangible and significant
difference in peoples’ lives by implementing an agenda of inclusive growth.
Inside the Enemy's Computer Clement Guitton 2017-08-01 Attribution - tracing those
responsible for a cyber attack - is of primary importance when classifying it as a
criminal act, an act of war, or an act of terrorism. Three assumptions dominate
current thinking: attribution is a technical problem; it is unsolvable; and it is
unique. Approaching attribution as a problem forces us to consider it either as
solved or unsolved. Yet attribution is far more nuanced, and is best approached as a
process in constant flux, driven by judicial and political pressures. In the
criminal context, courts must assess the guilt of criminals, mainly based on
technical evidence. In the national security context, decision-makers must analyse
unreliable and mainly non-technical information in order to identify an enemy of the
state. Attribution in both contexts is political: in criminal cases, laws reflect
society's prevailing norms and powers; in national security cases, attribution
reflects a state's will to maintain, increase or assert its power. However, both
processes differ on many levels. The constraints, which reflect common aspects of
many other political issues, constitute the structure of the book: the need for
judgement calls, the role of private companies, the standards of evidence, the role
of time, and the plausible deniability of attacks.
Responding to Sexual Offending K. McCartan 2014-10-05 This collection brings
together international contributors from multiple disciplines to discuss the current
public, social and governmental understandings and responses to sexual violence.
Exploring issues such as how to manage sex offenders, the volume provides
recommendations for how to reduce offending and improve community engagement.
Oswaal CBSE Term 2 English Core, Hindi Core, Accounts, Mathematics, Economics,
Business Studies Class 11 Combined Sample Question Paper Book (For Term-2 2022 Exam)
Oswaal Editorial Board 2022-02-17 • 5 Sample Papers in each subject. 2 solved & 3
Self-Assessment Papers • Includes all latest typologies of Questions • On-Tips Notes
& Revision Notes for Quick Revision • Mind Maps for better learning
The Political Economy of Universal Healthcare in Africa Philip C. Aka 2022-04-28
The global rise in pandemics, most recently COVID-19, and other health challenges,
some of which are due to climate change, have imposed significant challenges on the
healthcare systems in economies around the world. Thus, this book deals with an
issue that is very timely and relevant, not just in Africa but globally. It
critically assesses healthcare reforms in Ghana under the Fourth Republic, since
1993. Although it focuses on Ghana’s National Health Insurance Scheme of 2003, the
book instructively goes beyond this program. The book argues that, although Ghana is
a bellwether of healthcare reforms in Africa, its healthcare initiatives are still
far from the service haven of healthcare as a human right. Themes that animate the
book’s argument include the need to translate human rights law, such as the right to
health, into practical policies that work for ordinary citizens. Key highlights of
the book include an increased accent on health as a human right, emphasis on
comparative analysis in healthcare studies, and the formulation of a four-hallmark
framework, embedded in economics, law, politics, and human rights, to act as a guide
for assessment of healthcare reforms in Africa in particular, and Ghana more
specifically. Using Ghana as a case study and analytical window into the world, the
book offers a valuable and timely resource for academics, students and policymakers
across the disciplines of development and healthcare economics, law, public policy,
political science, sociology, and African and Caribbean studies, as well as in
various fields in health science.
Exam Literacy Jake Hunton 2018-08-13 In Exam Literacy: A guide to doing what works
(and not what doesn't) to better prepare students for exams, Jake Hunton focuses on

the latest cognitive research into revision techniques and delivers proven
strategies which actually work. Foreword by Professor John Dunlosky. 'Read,
highlight, reread, repeat if such a revision cycle sounds all too wearily familiar,
you and your students need a better route to exam success. And in light of the
recent decision to make all subjects at GCSE linear, so that students will be tested
in one-off sittings, it will be even more important that students are well equipped
to acquire and recall key content ahead of their exams. In this wide-ranging guide
to effective exam preparation, Jake Hunton casts a careful eye over a wide range of
research into revision techniques and details the strategies which have been proven
to deliver the best results. With plenty of practical suggestions and subjectspecific examples, Exam Literacy provides teachers with user-friendly advice on how
they can make the content they cover stick, and shares up-to-date, evidence-based
information on: The nature of learning and the various types of memory. How to
improve students' retention of knowledge and recall of content. Why popular revision
techniques, such as rereading, highlighting and summarising,may not be as effective
as you think. How revision strategies that have been identified as being more
effective such as interleaving, elaborative interrogation, self-explanation and
retrieval practice can be embedded into day-to-day teaching. How students can be
encouraged to make use of these winning strategies when revising independently.
Look East, Cross Black Waters Jonah Blank 2015-10-13 India’s core goals for
Southeast Asia are in basic harmony with those of the United States, including
regional stability, peaceful settlement of territorial disputes, and containment of
radicalism Still, America should not expect India to enter any sort of alliance, nor
join any coalition to balance against China, but should demonstrate strategic
patience and willingness to cultivate a long-term relationship.
Federal Register 2014
The Language Situation in China Li Yuming 2019-09-23 China, with the world's
largest population, numerous ethnic groups and vast geographical space, is also rich
in languages. Since 2006, China's State Language Commission has been publishing
annual reports on what is called "language life" in China. These reports cover
language policy and planning invitatives at the national, provincial and local
levels, new trends in language use in a variety of social domains, and major events
concerning languages in mainland China, Hong Kong, Macau and Taiwan. Now for the
first time, these reports are available in English for anyone interested in Chinese
languge and linguistics, China's languge, education and social policies, as well as
everyday language use among the ordinary people in China. The invaluable data
contained in these reports provide an essential reference to researchers,
professionals, policy makers, and China watchers.
Solving the Internet Jurisdiction Puzzle Dan Jerker B. Svantesson 2017-10-06
Internet jurisdiction has emerged as one of the greatest and most urgent challenges
online; affecting areas as diverse as e-commerce, data privacy, law enforcement,
content take-downs, cloud computing, e-health, cyber security, intellectual
property, freedom of speech, and cyberwar. In this innovative book, Professor
Svantesson presents a vision for a new approach to Internet jurisdiction based on an
extensive period of research dedicated to the topic. The book demonstrates that our
current paradigm remains attached to territorial thinking that is out of sync with
our modern world, especially, but not only, online. Having made the claim that our
adherence to the territoriality principle is based more on habit rather than on any
clear and universally accepted legal principles, Professor Svantesson advances a new
jurisprudential framework for how we approach jurisdiction - a framework that unites
private, and public, international law. He also proposes several other reform
initiatives aimed at equipping us to solve the Internet jurisdiction puzzle. In
addition, the book provides a history of Internet jurisdiction, and challenges our
traditional categorisation of different types of jurisdiction. It places Internet
jurisdiction in a broader context and outlines methods for how to properly

understand and work with rules of Internet jurisdiction. While Solving the Internet
Jurisdiction Puzzle paints a clear picture of the concerns involved and the problems
that needs to be overcome, this book is distinctly aimed at finding practical
solutions anchored in a solid theoretical framework. Professor Svantesson argues
that many of the Internet jurisdiction problems we face are due to a sleepwalkinglike acceptance of orthodox thinking. Solving the Internet Jurisdiction Puzzle acts
as a wake-up call to this issue.
Global Strategic Management Jedrzej George Frynas 2015 Kemel Mellahi's name appears
as first author in 2011 edition.
Defending the Arsenal Adam B. Lowther 2016-09-19 One important area of interest
within military and policy circles focuses on an effort to revitalize the nuclear
triad amidst a number of competing strategic interests. The difficulties arising
from US engagement in Iraq and Afghanistan are leading many scholars and policy
makers to question whether a reinvigorated nuclear triad has any role in deterring
modern adversaries. This volume takes an unashamed pro-nuclear modernization
position and argues for designing and fielding new nuclear warheads and delivery
systems (submarine, ICBM, and bomber) while also arguing against signing the
Comprehensive Test Ban Treaty or agreeing to further reductions in the nuclear
arsenal. It also argues that nuclear deterrence remains as relevant today, perhaps
more, than it was during the Cold War. With so many authors advocating for "Global
Zero" and highlighting perceived dangers from a nuclear arsenal, this work stands in
stark contrast to the chorus of anti-arsenal works. Because of the work’s structure
and effort to answer questions of current relevance, it should appeal to a broad
audience including: service staffs, PME students, COCOM staffs, Pentagon personnel,
Capitol Hill staffers, policy makers, academics, graduate students, and interested
readers.
Research in the Decision Sciences for Innovations in Global Supply Chain Networks
European Decision Sciences Institute 2015-04-14 The papers in this volume introduce
powerful new innovations in global supply chain networks. The best papers from the
2014 annual conference of the European regional subdivision of the Decision Sciences
Institute (EDSI), they analyze the latest global trends associated with:
Sustainability and corporate social responsibility Applications in modeling and
decision techniques Social network analysis for better decision-making Innovation
and entrepreneurship Relationship management ERP/Enterprise Business Intelligence
Globalized manufacturing Performance and revenue management Risk management Business
innovation management Supply chain operations management, and more The papers
collected here will be valuable to wide audiences of faculty, researchers, and
students in diverse programs covering supply chain and/or operations management, and
for others interested in the frontiers of decision science.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Business Studies Revision Guide Peter
Stimpson 2013-08-19 Cambridge International AS and A Level Business Studies Revision
Guide has been designed specifically to meet the requirements of the Cambridge
syllabus.
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Accountancy, Business Studies, Economics, English (For 2022 Exam) Oswaal Editorial
Board 2022-02-21 10 Sample Papers in each subject.5 solved & 5 Self-Assessment
Papers. Strictly as per the latest syllabus, blueprint & design of the question
paper issued by Karnataka Secondary Education Examination Board (KSEEB) for SSLC
exam. Latest MCQs based Board Examination Paper-2021(Held on July-2021) with Board
Model Answer On-Tips Notes & Revision Notes for Quick Revision Mind Maps (Only for
Science/Social Science & Maths for better learning Board-specified typologies of
questions for exam success Perfect answers with Board Scheme of Valuation Hand
written Toppers Answers for exam-oriented preparation Includes Solved Board Model
Papers.
ACCA P5 Advanced Performance Management BPP Learning Media 2017-02-17 BPP Learning

Media is an ACCA Approved Content Provider. Our partnership with ACCA means that our
Study Texts, Practice & Revision Kits and iPass (for CBE papers only) are subject to
a thorough ACCA examining team review. Our suite of study tools will provide you
with all the accurate and up-to-date material you need for exam success.
China's Political System Sebastian Heilmann 2016-12-08 To thoroughly understand how
the PRC has become one of the most important actors in international affairs, this
definitive book provides readers with a comprehensive assessment of the
preconditions, prospects, and risks associated with China’s political development.
Unfinished Business Anne-Marie Slaughter 2015-10-01 Longlisted for the Orwell Prize
for Books 2016 Shortlisted for the Financial Times and McKinsey Business Book of the
Year Award 2015 When Anne-Marie Slaughter's Atlantic article, "Why Women Still Can't
Have it All" first appeared, it immediately went viral, sparking a firestorm of
debate across countries and continents. Within four days, it had become the mostread article in the history of the magazine. In the following months, Slaughter
became a leading voice in the discussion on work-life balance and on women's
changing role in the workplace. Now, Slaughter is here with her eagerly anticipated
take on the problems we still face, and how we can finally get past them. In her
pragmatic, down-to-earth style, Slaughter bursts the bubble on all the "half-truths"
we tell young women about "having it all", and explains what is really necessary to
get true gender equality, both in the workplace and at home. Deeply researched, and
filled with all the warm, wise and funny anecdotes that first made her the most
trusted and admired voice on the issue, Anne-Marie Slaughter's book is sure to
change minds, ignite debate and be the topic of conversation.
Karnataka PUE Solved Papers II PUC English, Accountancy, Business Studies &
Economices (Set of 4 Books) (For 2023 Exam) Oswaal Editorial Board 2022-09-01 Latest
Solved Paper with Scheme of Valuation-2022. Strictly as per the latest syllabus,
blueprint & design of the question paper. All Typologies-Objective, VSA, SA & Essay
Types Questions Previous Years’ Exam(2011-2022) Questions with Scheme of Valuation
NCERT Textbook Questions fully solved PUE Question Bank Fully solved Revision notes,
Mind Maps & Concept videos for clarity of Concepts
Outward Foreign Direct Investment in ASEAN Cassey Lee 2017-02-15 The level of
outward foreign direct investment (OFDI) flows from ASEAN countries has increased
rapidly in past two decades. This book examines OFDI trends and patterns in the
ASEAN region including the impact of the ASEAN Economic Community. It also provides
analyses of country policies affecting OFDI and the drivers of OFDI in Indonesia,
Malaysia, Singapore and Vietnam. Myanmar is studied as an investment frontier for
other ASEAN countries. "e;The dynamic economies of Southeast Asia have historically
been very large recipients of foreign direct investment (FDI). As global capital
markets have opened up, and these economies have developed their technological and
commercial capabilities, in more recent years Southeast Asia has emerged as a
significant source of outward FDI both within the region and beyond. This important
volume, by a group of leading regional scholars, offers a timely, comprehensive,
accessible and authoritative analysis of this phenomenon."e;-Hal Hill, H.W. Arndt
Professor of Southeast Asian Economies, Arndt-Corden Department of Economics,
Crawford School of Public Policy, Australian National University"e;A timely, rich
and comprehensive study filling a major gap in the literature on the increasingly
important phenomenon of foreign investment flowing out from regions including
developing and middle-income countries."e; -Luke Nottage, Professor of Comparative
and Transnational Business Law; Associate Director, Centre for Asian and Pacific Law
at the University of Sydney
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paper issued by Karnataka Secondary Education Examination Board (KSEEB) for SSLC
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Model Answer On-Tips Notes & Revision Notes for Quick Revision Mind Maps (Only for
Science/Social Science & Maths for better learning Board-specified typologies of
questions for exam success Perfect answers with Board Scheme of Valuation Hand
written Toppers Answers for exam-oriented preparation Includes Solved Board Model
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paper issued by Karnataka Secondary Education Examination Board (KSEEB) for SSLC
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Ending Extreme Inequality Scott Myers-Lipton 2015-11-17 Poverty and inequality are
at record levels. Today, forty-seven million Americans live in poverty, while the
median is in decline. The top 20 percent now controls 89 percent of all wealth.
These conditions have renewed demands for a new economic Bill of Rights, an idea
proposed by F. D. Roosevelt, Truman and Martin Luther King, Jr. The new Economic
Bill of Rights has a coherent plan and proclaims that all Americans have the right
to a job, a living wage, a decent home, adequate medical care, good education, and
adequate protection from economic fears of unemployment, sickness and old age.
Integrating the latest economic and social data, Ending Extreme Inequality explores
each of these rights. Each chapter includes: an analysis of the social problems
surrounding each right; a historical overview of the attempts to right these wrongs;
and assessments of current solutions offered by citizens, community groups and
politicians. These contemporary, real-life solutions to inequality can inspire
students and citizens to become involved and open pathways toward a more just
society.
Oswaal CBSE Term 2 Accountancy, English Core, Business Studies & Mathematics Class
12 Sample Question Papers (Set of 4 Books) (For Term-2 2022 Exam) Oswaal Editorial
Board 2022-02-15 Oswaal CBSE Term 2 Sample Paper Class 12 English Core, Physics,
Chemistry & Mathematics 2022 Includes 15 Sample Papers. 5 solved & 10 SelfAssessment Papers for Term 2 Board Exams March-April 2022 The CBSE Term 2 Sample
Paper Class 12 English Core, Physics, Chemistry & Mathematics 2022 Include all
latest typologies of Questions as specified in the latest CBSE Board Sample Paper
for Term 2 Board Exams Released on 14th January 2022 These CBSE Term 2 Books Class
12 English Core, Physics, Chemistry & Mathematics 2022 Comprise On-Tips Notes &
Revision Notes for Quick Revision Oswaal CBSE Term 2 Sample Papers Class 12 English
Core, Physics, Chemistry & Mathematics 2022 Include Mind Maps For Better Learning
These CBSE Term 2 Sample Papers Class 12 English Core, Physics, Chemistry &
Mathematics 2022 | CBSE Term 2 Books Class 12 English Core, Physics, Chemistry &
Mathematics 2022 Help to Prepare Better for Term 2 Board Exams 2022 Get Free EAssessments of Oswaal360 based on the latest Typologies of Questions as per CBSE
Term-II syllabus
Human Development Report 2015 United Nations Development Programme (UNDP)
2016-01-22 This report takes a broad view of the link between work and human
development. Work is a critical tool for economic growth and security, poverty
reduction and gender equality. It enables full participation in society while
affording people a sense of dignity and worth. Humans working together not only
increase their material well-being, they also accumulate a wide body of knowledge
that serves as the basis for cultures and civilizations. The report finds that work

enhances human development when policies are taken to expand productive,
remunerative and satisfying work opportunities. Workers' skills and potentials are
enhanced, their well-being in terms of rights, safety and benefits are ensured with
targeted interventions, and an agenda incorporating decent work, a new Social
Contract and a Global Deal is pursued.
Handbook of Contemporary Research on Emerging Markets Hemant Merchant 2016-03-25
The Handbook brings together leading scholars in international business as well as
other disciplines to contribute state-of-the-art thinking on emerging markets. The
volume extends theoretical and conceptual thinking, looks at operational practices
and their implications and provides a research agenda to move the field forward.
Contributors include a mix of new and established authors from around the world, for
a diverse and current set of scholarly perspectives on emerging markets. Combining
academic and operationally focused chapters, they offer a multifaceted, in-depth
look at specific geographies and functional areas to enrich our understanding of
emerging markets. This energetic and varied look at a burgeoning field will be an
invaluable resource for academics and for students at the post-doctoral, PhD and MBA
levels.
India Policy Forum 2013-14 Shekhar Shah 2014-08-27 The India Policy Forum (IPF) is
organized by the National Council of Applied Economic Research (NCAER) in New Delhi
in partnership with the Brookings Institution, Washington, D.C. It aims to examine
India’s economic reforms and its economic transition using policy-relevant empirical
research. The IPF comprises an annual international conference in July in New Delhi
and the IPF Volume that brings together the conference papers. These papers undergo
detailed revisions after the conference based on discussants’ comments at the IPF
and the guidance provided by the editors. The IPF is guided by distinguished
international advisory and research panels. The first paper in this 2013 IPF Volume
evaluates the impact of laws governing the operation of India’s labour market within
the organized industrial sector. The next paper analyzes India’s role in the rapid
development of international production networks. The third paper examines the
conduct of Indian monetary policy since the onset of the global financial crisis,
focusing on the persistent high rates of inflation in India. The fourth paper
provides an overview of fiscal and monetary policies in the years after the
financial crisis. The volume concludes with an assessment of the value of social
audits, widely advocated as a tool for improving public accountability, in the
MGNREGA program in Andhra Pradesh. The annual IPF Volume is globally the most cited
collection of articles on India and should be useful to researchers and policymakers in economics and political economy.
Banking's Final Exam Morris Goldstein 2017-05-30 Spurred by the success of the
first stress test of US banks toward the end of the global economic crisis in 2009,
stress testing of large financial institutions has become the cornerstone of banking
supervision worldwide. The aim of the tests is to determine which banks are
adequately capitalized under severe economic shocks and to order corrective measures
for those that are vulnerable. In Banking’s Final Exam, one of the world’s leading
experts on banking regulation concludes that the tests administered on both sides of
the Atlantic suffer from fundamental weaknesses, leading to a false sense of
reassurance about the safety and soundness of the banking system. Some weaknesses
can be corrected within the existing bank-capital regime, but others will require
bold reforms—including higher minimum capital requirements for the largest and most
systemically-important banks. The banking industry is likely to resist these
reforms, but this book explains why their objections do not hold water.
Electronic Media Norman J. Medoff 2016-12-01 Electronic Media: Then, Now, and Later
provides a synopsis of the beginnings of electronic media in broadcasting and the
subsequent advancements into digital media. The Then, Now, and Later approach
focuses on how past innovations laid the groundwork for changing trends in
technology, providing the opportunity and demand for evolution in both broadcasting

and digital media. An updated companion website provides links to additional
resources, chapter summaries, study guides and practice quizzes, instructor
materials, and more. This new edition features two new chapters: one on social
media, and one on choosing your entertainment and information experience. The
then/now/later thematic structure of the book helps instructors draw parallels (and
contracts) between media history and current events, which helps get students more
engaged with the material. The book is known for its clear, concise, readable, and
engaging writing style, which students and instructors alike appreciate. The
companion website is updated and offers materials for instructors (an IM, PowerPoint
slides, and test bank)
The Law and Economics of Enforcing European Consumer Law Franziska Weber 2016-03-03
In the internet age, the need for effective consumer law enforcement has arguably
never been greater. This timely book is a comparative law and economic analysis of
the changing landscape of EU consumer law enforcement policy. EU member states are
moving away from purely public or private law enforcement and now appear to be
moving towards a more mixed approach, not least due to European legislation. This
book reflects on the need for and creation of efficient enforcement designs. It
examines the various economic factors according to which the efficiency of different
enforcement mechanisms can be assessed. Hypothetical case scenarios within package
travel and misleading advertising, dealing with substantial individual harm and
trifling and widespread harm are used to illustrate various consumer law problems.
Design suggestions on how to optimally mix enforcement mechanisms for these case
scenarios are developed. The findings are then used as a benchmark to assess real
life situations in countries with different enforcement traditions - the
Netherlands, Sweden and England. The book is of value to both researchers and policymakers working in the area of consumer protection.
Evolution of International Aviation Dawna L. Rhoades 2016-04-15 The purpose of this
book is twofold. First, it lays out the forces that shaped the international
aviation industry and that changed all the rules in the drive for liberalization.
Second, it looks at the many interesting and difficult choices ahead that the
airline industry in general and the international aviation industry in particular
face. These choices include many dichotomies: pulling back from the trend toward
liberalization or embracing the liberalization trend, merging in search of
profitability or fragmenting the industry in search of economies. These possible
futures are explored including the pros and cons of each future from a national,
consumer, employer, and employee perspective. As with the previous two editions,
Evolution of International Aviation reviews the historical development of the
international aviation system. From this foundation it then provides an updated and
expanded account of the current state of the aviation and aerospace industry
including profitability, consolidation, and merger activity. New to this edition,
the book broadens the coverage of the industry segments - airlines, air cargo, and
manufacturing - to include the emerging commercial space sector. It also emphasizes
the relationship between aviation and the political process, exploring the
sustainability of this mode of transportation in a world of climate change, high oil
prices, and political instability. Because this book is intended for both the
interested amateur and the more serious student, references are provided in the text
and at the end of each chapter to allow for further in-depth study. The third
edition also adds to each chapter a set of learning objectives and a concluding
series of questions for discussion.
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of 3 Books) (For 2023 Exam) Oswaal Editorial Board 2022-09-01 Latest Solved Paper
with Scheme of Valuation-2022. Strictly as per the latest syllabus, blueprint &
design of the question paper. All Typologies-Objective, VSA, SA & Essay Types
Questions Previous Years’ Exam(2011-2022) Questions with Scheme of Valuation NCERT
Textbook Questions fully solved PUE Question Bank Fully solved Revision notes, Mind

Maps & Concept videos for clarity of Concepts
Furthering Higher Education Possibilities through Massive Open Online Courses
Mesquita, Anabela 2015-09-03 In recent years, technological advancements have
enabled higher-learning institutions to offer millions of independent learners the
opportunity to participate in open-access online courses. As this practice expands,
drawing considerable media attention, questions continue to arise regarding
pedagogical methodology and the long-term viability of open learning. Furthering
Higher Education Possibilities through Massive Open Online Courses seeks to provide
a space for discussion of MOOCs: what they mean for the learning process, how they
are redefining the concept of a classroom, and what effects they may have on the
role of teachers. Featuring emerging research on a variety of topics relating to
distance education, informal learning, as well as educational costs and funding,
this book is aimed at teachers, administrators, business professionals, and
designers of both curricular resources and e-classroom technology.
Advances in Taxation John Hasseldine 2020-10-19 This volume presents studies from
expert contributors exploring topics such as: corporate tax planning, tax-related
accounting misstatements and uncertain tax positions, financial statement
readability, the tax effects of a major pension scheme change, and non-professional
investor and taxpayer judgments and perceptions.
Contentious Politics in Brazil and China December Green 2016-03-01 Contentious
Politics in Brazil and China: Beyond Regime is a highly accessible and compelling
examination of two fast-emerging countries in the global arena. It is not common to
see Brazil and China examined side-by-side, but authors December Green and Laura
Luehrmann show the utility of this unorthodox comparison: By moving beyond region
and regime, this book offers a thought-provoking analysis of two very different
countries dealing with many concerns and problems in surprisingly similar ways. With
a focus on current issues, Contentious Politics in Brazil and China covers
migration, urbanization, criminality, the environment, sexual politics and HIV-AIDS
response, foreign policy, and international relations. This text not only
illuminates each country's realities more clearly than traditional regional or
regime-type comparisons can, but it offers unexpected insights into the study of
state-society relations.
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